
Dear Dr Qi, 

 

 

Please find enclosed a revised copy of our paper “Integration of genome scale data for 

identifying new players in colorectal cancer” by Sokolova V, et al. As suggested by one 

reviewer, we have added a short paragraph on what is known about lncRNAs and ceRNAs in 

colorectal cancer.  

We have revised the language of the manuscript, subjected the manuscript to analysis of 

plagiarism and the final title to Google Scholar search. We have attached the final version locked 

after language editing (that has removed all the sentences with plagiarism) and a word file where 

changes have been highlighted in yellow. Finally we registered an audio core tip and attached all 

the documents required. 

 

Sincerely, 

Manuela Gariboldi, PhD 

  



 


